
Aviation Distributors and Manufacturers Association 

Attn: Scholarship Committee 

100 North 20
th

 Street, Suite 400 

Philadelphia, PA 19103 

 

4 August 2016, 

 

Dear Scholarship Committee, 

Thank you so much for awarding me the 2016 ADMA scholarship. I can’t describe how 

honoured I feel to be able to accept this more than generous award, and I know that it will help 

me tremendously with the financial obstacles in my path to becoming an international airline 

pilot. I have worked hard for my training so to be chosen for a scholarship really gives me more 

confidence that I will achieve my goals, both educational and career-wise.  

I will use this this award for my commercial multi-engine training which I hope to start this 

semester. I have already completed some of my goals for my flight training, but there is always 

more that I can do to become an even more adept pilot. I hope to work overseas, so I do still have 

a lot of training ahead of me, but I know that it is all worth it in the end. This scholarship award 

is just one more push in the right direction, so I appreciate all of the support that I have received.  

Once again, I would like to thank the donors and the selection committee for giving me this 

grand opportunity to further my education as an Aviation Management with Flight student.   

 

Sincerely, 

Leonia Hunt,  

Florida Institute of Technology 


